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AGROMYZIDAE NEWSLETTER 

LATEST NEWS FROM THE NATIONAL AGROMYZIDAE RECORDING SCHEME 

NEW WEBSITE OFFICIALY LAUNCHED! 

 
The National Agromyzidae Recording Scheme is pleased to announce that its website, Agromyzidae of Great 
Britain & Ireland, is now officially live. After a long time in the making, the site is now at a usable level and 
although additional content will be added continuously, users should be able to find most of the information they 
seek. To visit the website, just click here! 
 
When you first visit the site, please do read the ‘About‘ section, this will give you an overview of the site and how 
to use it to its full potential; in particular the Great Britain & Ireland species page and the related media. 
 
The site features the latest and up to date knowledge in terms of Agromyzidae species present in Great Britain 
& Ireland, their host plant genera, adult and larval phenology, distribution maps, description of the puparium and 
adult and much, much more. New content will be added regularly and species data [e.g. distribution, phenology] 
will be updated as and when requried. Therefore, species accounts within the site will be as close to 'real time' 
as is possible. 
 
Many thanks must go the following who kindly donated their time to look through the site prior to its launch to 
pick up any errors/issues; Adam Parker, Andrew Cunningham, Andy & Melissa Banthorpe, Graham Moates, 
James Emerson, Lynn Read, Robert Homan and Tony Davis. Thanks also go to the Scratchpad team at the 
NHM for dealing with technical issues which arose. 
 
If you notice any errors, have any suggestions or would just like to give some general feedback, please do get in 
touch as it would be great to hear your thoughts. Hope you enjoy the website! 
 

 

Home page of the new NRS website 

 

http://agromyzidae.myspecies.info/

